
 

Memorandum  

 

To: Mayor and Town Council 

From: Ryan Spitzer 

Date: 11/22/2023 
 

Re:     Temporary Utility Storage Facility  

 

 

 

Overview: 

 

Staff will present to Council the site plan for the temporary storage facility when PCS and 

Electric has to move from their facility on College Street.  

 

The anticipated total cost will be between $500,000 to $600,000 to include moving some steel 

structures which is $117,000. 

 

Attachments: 
 

Site Plan 

 

 

 

  

 


